GOLD: RIGHTS RESPECTING 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Juliette and Josie

Thank you very much for hosting Stella and Myself  on the 27th June  2019. 

I am pleased to confirm that the Accreditation and Standards Committee agree that sufficient evidence was provided in the report to award Sydenham Primary and Lighthorne Heath Primary, The Leamington Federation Unicef UK’s Rights Respecting School Award at Gold: Rights Respecting.  

Please pass on our congratulations to your pupils, colleagues and parents for their contribution and commitment to RRSA.  I have attached your accreditation  report providing detailed feedback from our visit and recommendations for the school.
 
You will shortly receive an official email from our office which carries the official Gold: Rights Respecting logo. You can use this around school, on your notepaper and on your website until the valid until date stipulated on your certificate. Your certificate will be printed and sent in the post. You will also receive a school-gate banner. Please let me know if either does not arrive. We will also add your school to the list of schools on our website that have achieved Gold – please let me know if you do not wish us to do that.

So that we can continue to strengthen the RRSA, please can you complete our short survey on your experiences from your recent accreditation visit. It will only take around 5 minutes, and it helps us to share best practice and improve the quality and consistency of our accreditation processes.
 
Please keep looking at our new website to remain up-to-date with RRSA.  

If you have any questions or would like to discuss any element of the assessment or next steps, then do get in touch.
 
Congratulations again and best wishes


Hilary


Hilary Alcock

RRSA Professional Adviser  - West Midlands 



 

